PFA SPEAKER TO ADDRESS PARENTS ON MARCH 2ND AT 7:30 PM


What’s really going on behind your teen’s happy (or sullen) demeanor?  Normal teenage angst or something more?  The world our teens face is very different from the one we knew as teens.  Millions of young people lack the skills to process the complex emotions that result from dealing with academic and social pressures, lack of sleep, hormonal changes and personal loss. Although these challenges may seem like a natural part of growing up, the statistics below suggest that there may be more at stake than a student's good night's sleep. For example: 

· Suicide is the third leading cause of death among high school students, and the second leading cause of death for college students. It is reported that college freshman account for 40% of all undergraduate suicides.

· 1 out of every 4 young people suffers from some diagnosable form of mental disorder each year.  

· Over 66% of young people with a substance use disorder have a co-occurring mental health issue.

Young people are suffering, and yet friends, family, parents and teachers are often the last to know. It is reported that over two-thirds of young people facing mental health issues do not seek help or even talk about their problems.  These problems recognize no demographic or socioeconomic boundaries. The Partnership for Awareness program provides an opportunity to learn more about this often taboo subject.

 
Ross Szabo, Director of Youth Outreach for The National Mental Health Awareness Campaign, will address San Marino High School students in assemblies during the day on March 2nd, and will follow it up with a parent talk that evening at 7:30 pm in the District Board Room.  His experience addressing young people about these issues is unprecedented.  He has spoken to over 400,000 young people and reached millions more in appearances on National Public Radio, CNN, C-SPAN, MSNBC and CBS, and was featured in Parade and Seventeen magazines.  Parents are encouraged to attend the evening session which will give them a better understanding of the adolescent brain and an awareness of warning signs.  Come hear what Mr. Szabo said to the students, what he heard from them and where we fit in the context of the rest of the country.  

We hire tutors, private coaches, send our kids to prep courses for college entrance exams and get them the finest health care available when they need it.  But do they have the emotional hardiness to deal with the massive change college presents?    Please don't miss this important event. It could save a life.  Mark your calendars for Wednesday, March 2nd, at 7:30 in the District Board Room.    

